
10 October 2013

From: 

James R. Smith

55 Bank St

Mitchell Town 

Melbourne, Australia   3000
To:
The Manager
Business Migration

Department of Economic Development, Jobs, Transport and Resources
Melbourne
Australia     3000

Dear Sir/Madam
Please find attached letter issued to me by ABC Private Company, regarding my potential investment into that company for the purpose of my Business Innovation and Investment (Provisional) visa (subclass 188) Significant Investor stream. 

My in-principle decision to invest AUD 5m in the above mentioned company is based on the information supplied to me by the company, a copy of which I have passed to your office.
I confirm that I intend to pursue this investment.  

Sincerely

James R. Smith

10 October 2013

